We are very sorry for your family's loss and want to thank you for allowing us to care for Pawgress Report: Comments sweet Titan while she was away from home. I have so many fond memories of Titan and she will always be one of my favorite cuddle buddies. She had a way of communicating so much love just through her big, brown eyes, not to mention her adorable smile. We know it was strange for Hunter, coming here without her sister and best friend so we did our best to keep a close eye on her. Hunter ended up making several new friends and had a group of buddies she enjoyed hanging out with near the play yard gate. I was especially excited to see her hanging out with Dakota, Rico, and Ranger. Ranger is new to our Custer location so he really appreciated having an easy-going friend and adventuring partner in Hunter. Her Playtime Coordinators loved seeing the big smile on her face while she was exploring, both on her own and with a couple of her groupmates. Your girl got some cuddles here and there, but has always preferred being on the move during playtime. All that adventuring and socializing wore Hunter out a bit and most evenings when I passed by her suite after dinner she was already curled up on her cot, fast asleep. We're glad that Hunter was open to making new friends and catching up with some old pals as well. I have no doubt she's thrilled to be back home where she can rest up and stay warm with her family. Hunter's Playtime Coordinators took photos to share some of Hunter's playtime with you and we hope they bring you as much joy as spending time with Hunter brings us.





We also have lots of photos of Titan and a few of your girls together. I'd be more than happy to send those to you if you'd like to have them.

Best Wishes,

Your Pet Paradise Family

Good afternoon Pet Paradise Staff,

I just wanted to write you all to let you know how much I appreciated the report card you sent to me today for my dog hunter but more specifically the consideration and care in taking the time to write to me about Titan and the memories you were able to share with her as well. Losing her was very hard for our little family and she is still very much missed daily. This is very much the "why" I continue to bring my girls to this location. You are all so welcoming and supportive and kind when we come in and I never worry about my fur baby(s) when they are/were in your care. I am so glad that hunter had a wonderful 9 days with you all and I very much appreciate the extra attention and love you gave her in my absence while she is still coping with the loss of her sister. A part of us left with titan and I feel like she really needed this socialization. I would very much love any and all pictures you have of them together. That would make my day! Thank you again; I truly believe that this level of care and kindness makes a world of difference during the grieving process. I can't say thank you enough



Tylan Wrig